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1) Elective Home Education resides both in the School Admissions and Support Team 
and within Services for Young People Team.
 
2) In terms of the provision on Section 251 Budget Statement for 2012-13 this resides 
on lines 1.6.3 School Admissions and 2.0.9 Education Welfare Service
 
3) There is no defined budget provision for the Elective Home Education activity as it 
relates to a proportion of officers time in both the teams mentioned above. It is 
estimated that the costs of officers time would amount to approximately £7,000 per 
annum.


